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We said a sad goodbye to Mel before half term as she embarks on the next 

stage of her life – retirement! Thank you to those that attended our little 

gathering. Mel worked tirelessly for the school for many years and I know 

she will be missed dearly by the children, staff and parents. Mel’s kind and 

gentle personality ensured she was loved by everyone. 

 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to Meg Beel 
who has started as Teaching Assistant and Lunchtime 

Supervisor at the school. Meg will be on duty before 
school on a Wednesday so you will be able to meet her 

then. 

Don’t forget that multi-skills club will be taking place on Monday 5th November.  

Please support this event on Friday 16th November at 6pm. Tickets can be bought on-line from the 
P.T.A Facebook page - St Mawes Primary School PTA. Further information to follow. 



Our stars of the week are 

Dylan M, Amelie, Sydney and Maya. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Charlie Rs, Rowan, Amelie, Summer, Lottie M and Finlay 
Yellow (30 reads) - Dylan M, Victoria, Tazmin, Jed, Maggie, Sydney, Rowan, Max, Taylor, 
Charlie Rg, Poppy and Leili 
Orange (50 reads) - James, Jack, Harvey, Tazmin, Taylor, Kymmie, Lottie C, Layla, Noah, 
Isla, Suki, Imogen and Oliver 

Many thanks to the School Council for organising the fabulous Rainbow 

Run yesterday. We have raised £136 for Little Harbour Hospice. It was 

great to see the children who were nervous joining in and a great time was 

had by all. 


